
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

Beloved Brethren,  

 We are grateful to God for the powerful manifestation of His presence during last 

Sunday's service and for the word of prophecy spoken to us. We experienced God’s 

response to intense, unceasing worship, and we saw how the Holy Spirit veered the service 

to a time of deliverance and healing. This shows us the importance and place of worship 

in the church and in our personal lives. Worship, in spirit and truth, will always attract 

God and usher His presence and power into our lives, for He seeks such worshipers (John 

4:23). Let us continue in the Spirit of last Sunday to worship God in season and out of 

season and experience more of His move in our lives.  

  

Pastor Robinson is profoundly grateful to those who pray for him. This has been 

marked by an increase in the power of God in his life and ministry. We encourage you to 

keep praying for him and for Pastor James, being reminded that we also pray for ourselves 

as a church under their care. Your prayers are not in vain; remember “...the effectual 

fervent prayer of a righteous man availeth much” (James 5:16 KJV). The prayer meetings 

are held at the Pastors' homes on Saturday mornings. For more information, please visit 

www.prayer.cmfimd.com . 
 

       Let us also remember to pray for one another. We use this as an opportunity to 

announce to you that our brethren Ron and Fortune Tate are expecting a baby. Please 

pray for them. 

Furthermore, we are expecting Dr. Rebecca (Brown) Yoder to visit us sometime 

next year. Let us pray that she will be able to fit the visit into her schedule. Her powerful 

deliverance ministry will make a difference in our personal lives. We are also expecting 

Brother Donald Ngonge (CMFI missionary in Brazil) to visit us next year. He will be 

teaching us on “Our Inheritance in Christ” at the Maryland CMFI Convention. Before his 

coming, Pastor Robinson and the deliverance team will be going to Brazil in January. The 

Mission Travel Fund is open, and your contributions are immensely appreciated. You may 

submit your contributions to Brother Moses Gwan, or you may give it with your tithe and 

offerings at church. Write: “Mission Travel Fund” in the memo portion of the check. 
 

 Finally, as Pastor Robinson mentioned last Sunday, this is a season of 

thanksgiving. It makes an immense difference to appreciate and be grateful to someone 

for his or her presence, love, hard work, and faithfulness. There are plenty reasons to be 

thankful. For instance, Apostle Paul said, “Therefore, since we are receiving a kingdom 

that cannot be shaken, let us be thankful, and so worship God acceptably with reverence 

and awe” Hebrews 12:28. Consequently, don’t forget to count your blessings and to be 

grateful to someone this week. 

  God bless you 
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Westminster Assembly: 

 

 Friday (12-04): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Sunday (12-06): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 

 Monday (11-30): Bible 
Study at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Saturday (12-05): 
Evangelism at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 Sunday (12-06): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 
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